
 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
The German Research foundation (DFG) started a new priority program on  

 “Exploring the Diversity of Extrasolar Planets” (SPP 1992) 
 
As part of this coordinated program nearly 40 projects have been funded by DFG for the coming 3 
years. 
Topics of the different projects cover a wide range of exoplanet research: 

- planet formation and the dynamical evolution of planetary systems 
- atmosphere characterization of exoplanets 
- star-planet interaction 
- search for new extrasolar planets 
 

A main goal of the priority program is it to strengthen the interaction between researchers on these 
different topics and to bring together modelers and observers in this rapidly evolving field. 
 
The first job announcements for projects in this program are out and more will follow in the coming 
weeks. 
For more details visit our website:  
                http://www-astro.physik.tu-berlin.de/exoplanet-diversity 
 
To stay updated you can subscribe to our rss-feed: 

http://www-astro.physik.tu-berlin.de/exoplanet-diversity/rss.xml 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Heike Rauer, Philipp Eigmüller  
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